
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SC-47 Orville Wright Letters, 1918-1925 

(4 items) 

This collection contains photocopies of correspondence from Orville to Karl Kimble and 
from Orville to F.O. Eichenberger . 

Item List 

1.	 Letter to Carl R. Kimball from Orville Wright regarding school boards of the state and in 
Dayton. Dated Jan. 6, 1818 

2.	 Envelope address to Carl R. Kimball postmarked Jan 6, 1919. 
3.	 Two copies of a letter to F.O. Eichelberger the city manager of Dayton from Orville 

Wright regarding electrifying the Water Works. Dated Jan. 14, 1925. 
4.	 Letter to Orville Wright from the city manager (Eichelberger) in reply to the letter Orville 

sent on the 14th. Dated Jan. 15, 1925. 

*Note: All the letters in this collection are photocopies of the originals. 



